
Important Notice for the Jack-O-Lantern Walk on Saturday, October 29, 2022 

“Fall Festival” 4:00 pm- 7:00pm

Due to unforeseen circumstances, there have been modifications made to the event 

scheduled for October 29, 2022.  Please see below for clarification of this event: 

- Pumpkins can be dropped off at Barden Farm Market on Friday, October 28

and Saturday, October 29 from 9am-7pm.  Please make sure you check in

with your name and phone number before leaving your pumpkin(s).

- Pumpkins will be displayed as they are received.  As a reminder, only LED

or battery operated lights are permitted – NO candles.

- Judging will take place at 7pm on Saturday.  Prizes will be split between

adults (12 and up) and youth (12 and under). Winner need not be present.

- Face painting will be available and located in Town Hall (Main

Entrance/front of building) from 3:30pm to 6:00pm

- Northwest Community Bank will be serving cider and popcorn in Town Hall

(Main Entrance) from 4:00pm to 6:00pm

- DJ Dave Gallo will be providing music in the Pavilion from 4:00pm to

6:00pm.

Please share this information so as to avoid any confusion.  Thank you for your 

support. 

REMINDER: Trick or Treat Downtown “Boo Hartford” will occur on Monday, 

October 31 from 5:00 – 6:30 pm along Main Street.  This is a separate event…. 


